[bookmark: _GoBack]sibbaSAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Monday, December 16, 2013

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Due to unforeseen circumstances the after-school movie scheduled for tomorrow in the library has been cancelled.  We apologize for the inconvenience.  Mrs. White wishes everyone a happy holiday.  She also asks that you listen to future announcements for after-school activities in the New Year.

Working on Wellness:  There will be a WOW meeting this Wednesday, December 18, 2013.  All members and interested individuals are encouraged to attend.  We will be discussing the upcoming winter assembly and the senior class video.

Winter Assembly:  On Thursday, December 19th, there will be a winter assembly.  The cost is $1.00 for admission. The crowd will be involved in games and great prizes including a variety of gift cards will be handed out.  Half of the funds raised will be donated directly to the KDR foundation.  Also, one of Santa’s elves has informed me that Santa himself will be making an appearance.

Candy Grams:  Student Council members will be selling Candy-Grams during all three lunches Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday (Dec 17th-19th).  Candy canes can be purchased for $.50 and you can add your own personalized message.  All candy canes will be delivered during 7th hour on Thursday December 19th.  Buy a candy cane and help promote some Holiday Spirit!

CHRISTMAS FORMAL is Saturday, December 28th.  Tickets are available in Varsity Blues during all 3 lunches Monday, Wednesday and Friday while they last.  They are $10 each and are on a first come first serve basis.  Attendance is limited so get yours today.  They will not be available after lunch on Friday.

Herff Jones:  will be here today during all three lunches to deliver class ring orders.

Sault High Hockey:  Any Sault High student with a school ID can attend home hockey games free of charge.  This excludes tournaments and playoffs.

Student athletes:  Unless you have an away sporting event, you are to leave your duffle bags/gym bags in your personal locker not the Athletic Office.


Varsity Blues:  Everyone makes a Christmas wish list! Come on down to Varsity Blues and make yours today. Your parents can come in any time during store hours and know exactly what new apparel you want!  Remember, Varsity Blues is open every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday during all three lunches, so come fill out your wish list today!!

Varsity Blues will be open after regular school hours during December on the following days and times:

Wednesday, December 18th, from 5-6:30
Thursday, December 19th, from 5:30-7:30

Check out Varsity Blues New Bundle for December, come in and pick your savings off the rewards tree - up to 30% off your purchase of $15 or more.

Lunch:    Fajita Chicken, Shredded Cheese, Ultragrain Flour Tortilla, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:      Refried Beans, Romaine Lettuce, Baby Carrots, Salsa, Apple
